
Judith Molik


From: Judith Molik


Sent: Tuesday, September 10, 2019 8:26 AM


To: louis.uccellini@noaa.gov


Dr. Uccellini,


Everyday I access NOAA in Buffalo, NY. for local weather information.


I will now use the Weather Channel. NOAA caved in to Trump.


NOAA can no longer be trusted for accurate information.


Thank you,


Judith Molik 
(b)(6)


	Message

